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I support this bill because it makes sense as a step toward larger utility companies 

working together to ensure a reliable supply of energy needs. People's lives often 

depend upon energy supply, as well as the ability to lead their daily lives. Most, if not 

all, businesses also need a steady, reliable supply of energy; therefore this is also 

crucial to people's livelihoods and the stability of our state's economy. Reasonable 

steps that can be taken to ensure cooperation in enhancing reliability and safety in 

energy supply should be made a priority. 


